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Sincerely, '
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March 6, 2006

Ms. Klara Glowczewska
Editor-in-Chief

Condé Nast Traveler

4 Times Square, 14" Floor
New York, NY 10036-6561

Dear Ms. Glowczewska:

It was a real pleasure meeting you at the International Bed and Breakfast Gala in
Auckland, New Zealand this January. Condé Nast did an incredible job as the host.
It was a lovely event and we really appreciated the opportunity to network with
fellow innkeepers and journalists from the travel industry.

As we discussed at the Gala, Salmon Bay Bed and Breakfast has undergone a major
renovation and will be reopening April 1, 2006. Our bed and breakfast inhabits a
picturesque historic home overlooking Shilshole Bay in Seattle, Washington. By
renovating, we have restored the home to its original beauty and splendor, in
addition to making additions to better serve our guests.

As the premier travel magazine both nationally and internationally, we would be
truly honored to have Condé Nast Traveler visit Salmon Bay Bed and Breakfast and
review us in a future issue.

We’ve enclosed a press kit that includes: a press release about the bed and breakfast
and the reopening following the renovation; media reviews and awards; our website;
testimonials from guests; and our current breakfast menu.

We are excited for the reopening of the Salmon Bed and Breakfast, so we can get
back to what we truly love — creating incredible travel experiences and memories for
our guests. When we opened our business in 1996, we did not expect to be as
successful as we have been. However, not wanting to rest on our laurels and despite
the risks associated with temporarily closing to renovate, we did so in an effort to
make our bed and breakfast the best that it can possibly be. We feel confident that
the new Salmon Bay will be recognized as one of the leading Bed and Breakfasts in
the United States and we hope Condé Nast Traveler will give us the opportunity to
prove it.

Thank you again for your consideration of this request. Please contact either of us if
you have any questions or require any additional information.

Denise f 'tt
Proprigtor

Liya Liu
Proprietor



